
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

February 26, 2018 
 
 
 
ITEM:  III. 
 
 
TOPIC: Approval of Bid Results for Phase V Entryways 
 2013 Bond & Sinking Fund 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the recommendation from the Owner’s Representative, Plante Moran CRESA, to 
approve the entryway project budgets for Churchill High School, Garfield Community 
School, Niji-Iro Elementary, and the Central Office Administration Building in the amount 
of $548,067, plus contingency in the amount of $45,000 for a total of $593,067 and 
authorize the Superintendent or her designee to negotiate and execute final contracts 
on behalf of the Board of Education with the recommended contractors. 
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
The recommended contractors will provide the work needed to complete the entryway 
projects at Churchill High School, Garfield Community School, Niji-Iro Elementary, and 
the Central Office Administration Building. 
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
2013 Bond – Churchill High School and Garfield Community School 
Sinking Fund - Niji-Iro Elementary and Central Office Administration Building 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
Attached  
 
PF/ko 
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